Blue outline: Existing Syngenta site Credit: Naomi Rothwell-Boyd

Red outline: Area of Green Belt proposed for development

Green line: Bracknell/Maidenhead road

CPRE Berkshire Open Meeting

Green Belt Proposal at Jealott’s Hill

You are invited to an OPEN MEETING at
Warfield Primary School (Woodhurst site)
Sopwith Road, Warfield, RG42 6BR
Friday 24 January 2020, 7.30pm - 9.30pm
Confirmed Speakers:

Chris Turrell, Executive Member for Planning and Transport Bracknell Forest Council
Richard Knox-Johnston, Chairman, London Green Belt Council

This is a free event, but please register

to attend via our office at:

Save the il —
Green Belt

=gm The countryside charity
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Green Belt Proposal at Jealott’s Hill

You are invited to an OPEN MEETING at
Warfield Primary School (Woodhurst site)
Sopwith Road, Warfield, RG42 6BR
Friday 24 January 2020, 7.30pm - 9.30pm

What is it about?

Please come to our public meeting to hear guest
speakers Richard Knox-Johnston, Chairman of the
London Green Belt Council, and Chris Turrell,
Executive Member for Planning and Transport
Bracknell Forest Council, talk about the proposed
housing development at Jealott’s Hill, the importance
of protecting the Green Belt, and to contribute your
views to a discussion about the impact of the
development on Bracknell’s Metropolitan Green Belt.
The meeting will be chaired by John Hudson, CPRE
Berkshire Chairman, and there will be opportunities
for Q & As.

Why is CPRE Berkshire organising this meeting?
CPRE Berkshire is a registered charity which
campaigns to promote, enhance and protect the
county’s countryside, the Green Belt and many rural
areas for everyone’s benefit, wherever they live.

We believe this proposal goes against the primary
aim of Green Belt policy to prevent urban sprawl;
threatens its ‘'openness’; and goes against the
current national policy guidance which states that
only in ‘exceptional circumstances’ should there be
changes to the Green Belt boundaries.

We recognise and acknowledge Bracknell Forest

SEVERNE
Green Belt

Council’s previous commitment to protecting the
Green Belt and acknowledge their efforts to focus
housing development on brownfield sites. However,
this new proposal for an inappropriate development
of 4,000 homes at Jealott’s Hill sited in Green Belt
land is not acceptable. The proposal clearly states
that in order to build these houses, land at Jealott’s
Hill will be removed from the Green Belt designation
and the Green Belt boundary redefined. If this goes
ahead, it will be an irreversible loss.

What you can do:
. Come to the meeting to find out more
. Contact and talk to your Councillors

. We are stronger together:
Join us at www.cpreberkshire.org.uk
or fill in a membership form at the meeting

* Become a CPRE Volunteer

Follow us @cpreberkshire u

Remember to register your attendance via our office
at: cpreberkshire@btopenworld.com
OR tel: 0118 930 6756

We depend on local people for income and support.
Help us to make the countryside thrive as a living
landscape now, and for future generations.

CPRE Berkshire Branch Office, Englefield Estate Office
Annexe, Theale, Berkshire, RG7 5DZ | Tel: 0118 930 6756 |
Email: cpreberkshire@btopenworld.com |

www.cpreberkshire.org.uk | Reg. charity number: 210734

Please use the other side of this leaflet as
a poster in your window
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